
Course Code Requisite Type Requisite Course CodeRequisite Course Title Proposed Language Dept Chair Approved

BIOLB3A Prerequisite MATHB75 Fundamentals of Algebra for BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

CHEMB10 Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra

Successful completion of  Beginning Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

CHEMB11 Prerequisite MATHB72 General Mathematics for Non-BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

CHEMB1A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method.

CHEMB1A Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

CHEMB1B Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

CHEMB2A Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra remove

CHEMB2A Prerequisite MATHB72 General Mathematics for Non-BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

CHEMB2A Prerequisite MATHB75 Fundamentals of Algebra for BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

COMPB11 Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

ECONB1 Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra

Successful completion of  Beginning Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

ECONB2 Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra

Successful completion of  Beginning Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

ENGLB1A Prerequisite EMLSB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB1A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB1A Prerequisite ENGLB53 Reading, Reasoning, and Writing 

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB1AL Prerequisite EMLSB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB1AL Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB1AL Prerequisite ENGLB53 Reading, Reasoning, and Writing 

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB20A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB21 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB22 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB25B Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB27 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB28 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes



ENGLB30A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB30B Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB33 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB41A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB5A Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGLB5B Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ENGRB18 Prerequisite MATHB75 Fundamentals of Algebra for BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

ETHNB21 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

ETHNB22 Prerequisite ENGLB50 Introduction to College Composition

Eligibility for college-level composition as 
determined by college assessment or other 
appropriate method. Yes

MATHB1A Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB1AL Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB22 Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB22L Prerequisite MATHB65 Intermediate Algebra for Statistics

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB22L Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB23 Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB4A Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB70 Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra

Successful completion of  Beginning Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

MATHB71NC Prerequisite MATHB75 Fundamentals of Algebra for BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

PHSCB12 Prerequisite MATHB60 Beginning Algebra

Successful completion of  Beginning Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process.

PSYCB5 Prerequisite MATHB72 General Mathematics for Non-BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

PSYCB5 Prerequisite MATHB75 Fundamentals of Algebra for BSTEM majors

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes

RADTB1A Prerequisite MATHB70 Intermediate Algebra

Successful completion of Intermediate Algebra or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better or 
placement using the current college process. Yes


